Airlines for America urges US to
reopen to EU travelers

+

A.s EU countries reopen their borders to Americans, Airlines for America continues “to urge the federal
government to adopt a reciprocal policy backed by science that allows travelers who are fully vaccinated, or
who have presented a negative COVID-19 test, to travel to the US,” said an A4A spokeswoman, adding: “The
science is there and it is time - if not past time - to take action.”

Copyright 2025 AirGuide & Pyramid Media Group, All Rights Reserved | AirGuide Business ISSN 1939-666X | 1


https://www.addtoany.com/share
https://www.addtoany.com/share

